Response to Comments

Comment Set 57
Email from Bill and Suzy Wiggins dated April 9, 2004

From: Bwiggins1968@aol.com

Sent:  Friday, April 09, 2004 1:25 PM

To: rosauer@cpuc.ca.gov

Subject: UNDERGROUND POWER LINES!!

Attention: Mr. Michael Rosauer

April 9, 2004
c/o Aspen Environmental Group 1:20 p.m.
30423 Canwood Street Suite 215
Agoura Hills, CA 91301

Dear Mr. Rosauer:

We have been Mission Viejo residents since 1980. We have seen what it was like before all the building went up - 57-1
and the overhead power lines. We have consistently gone to meetings and supported the lines being burried, and

having new lines put underground. Is there no say for the Public? Are we going to listen to the opposers only?

Isn't that what a Democratic Society about?

Of course Edison is thinking "money". Well, the people of Mission Viejo want the community serene - like it was
originally planned. It is not safe for the children of this community to play in the parks with the overhead power
lines. What about the health risks?

As concerned citizens of Mission Viejo, | urge you to strongly consider the comments of the people in speaking
with the Law Judge.

We appreciate your attention to this matter.

Bill and Suzy Wiggins
21812 Herencia

Mission Viejo, CA 92692
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Response to Comments

Response to Comment Set 57
Email from Bill and Suzy Wiggins dated April 9, 2004

57-1 Thank you for sharing your concerns. Please see General Response GR-3 for information
regarding the undergrounding of electrical transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, which
discusses various route options considered by the CPUC.
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